
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Kington St Michael Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 14 November 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Our two community defibrillators have been received and installed.  Training has been 
provided and leaflets distributed around the village. 

 

• A grant has been made by the Parish Improvement Grants scheme to provide fencing at 
the proposed Tor Hill footpath.  A Community Asset Transfer of the Wiltshire Council 

owned land on which the path will be sited is proposed, but we understand that legal 

issues with the neighbouring landowner are delaying matters. 

 

• Provision of allotments remains a priority for the Parish Council, however finding a 
suitable site is proving problematic. 

• A group representing KSM and Kington Langley residents has been meeting with 
Wiltshire Council to discuss including the parishes in the first rollout of the Local 

Superfast Broadband Plan.  There was a high rate of response to the Digital Inclusion 

Survey from businesses and residents in both parishes.  

 

Projects  
 

 

• A community group has been formed to organise celebrations for the Diamond Jubilee 
next year.  A number of events and fundraising activities are planned. 

 

• A pergola is to be installed at the recreation field to provide shading, and new nets have 
been purchased for the climbing frame.  Fencing at the play area has also been repaired. 

• The recreation field has been nominated as a QEII field, and it is hoped that the Trust 
Deed will be signed during November.  

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Parish Council meeting – 10th November 2011 

• Parish Council meeting – 12th January 2012 

• Parish Council bonfire night – 5th November, KSM Recreation Field 
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